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I respectfully request your support of HB2314
I have been riding motorcycles for nearly 30 years. I have been an Oregon resident since 1999.
My first experiences riding was in California. As you know, lane sharing is legal in CA.
When a rider has the ability to filter through traffic it give benefits not only to the rider but to
other traffic. I always felt safer when I had a place to escape to in traffic to avoid the potential
of being rear ended. Additionally, a motorcycle filtering through traffic is essentially 'one less
car'.

I hope you will support this bill.

Most Sincerely,

Steve Callan
stevecallan22@gmail.com
4730 NE 60th Ave
Portland, OR 97218
503.793.9772
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